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DAR Members are encouraged to subscribe to and read the awarding-winning publications, 
American Spirit.  Six issues are published each year and include a variety of topics such as 
genealogy, education and patriotism.  Not only do subscribers receive American Spirit, but they 
also receive the Daughters newsletter that highlights important activities and information 
regarding DAR from Executive Officers, National Chairs and more!!!  If your chapter does not 
currently donate the $40, please consider adding this to your yearly chapter budget.  If every 
chapter in Kansas donates $40 per year, the state of Kansas can fund four full-page 
advertisements.  This is wonderful opportunity to share with the 49 states and countries 
abroad.  Donations should be sent to KSDAR State Treasurer and should be postmarked by 
December 1st. 
 
Chapters are eligible to receive a Chapter Achievement Award for raising their total 
subscriptions!!!  It is based on a percentage of the chapter as opposed to total numbers, so 
even small chapters are able to win.  Send a subscription to your dentist office, your favorite 
salon or local library.  Each subscription counts. 
 
Did you know that our chapter can submit an annual article of less than 200 words and a 
picture for publication to the Daughters Newsletter? Did you know that it is free?  It is always 
fun to read about the contributions of Kansas Chapters, so why not submit an article today? 
 
Please visit www.dar.org/members to learn more about the magazine and the committee as 
well as contest opportunities and pins from Hamilton Jewelers. Please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me by either phone or email.  Let’s make this year Great Year and Rise and Shine.   
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